
Air Systems International 
Product Safety Notice

Igloo Products Corp. is voluntarily recalling Igloo 90 Qt Flip & Tow Rolling Coolers manufactured prior 
to January 2024 in cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC), Health 
Canada, and Profeco, due to a risk that the tow handle can pinch consumers’ fingertips against the 
cooler, posing fingertip amputation and crushing hazards. 

This is the cooler Air Systems’ uses for it’s Cool-Box™ Product line. Consumers should immediately 
stop using the recalled coolers and register for a free tow replacement handle.
 
For detailed information, including how to identify recalled products and request a new free tow 
handle, please visit the Igloo recall page at https://igloo90qtrecall.expertinquiry.com/us-home 

Igloo can be reached at 1-888-943-5182 from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. EST Monday through Friday, 
by email at igloo90qt@sedgwick.com, or online at www.igloo90qtrecall.expertinquiry.com or 
http://www.igloocoolers.com — click on “Recall Information” at the top of the page for more 
information.

Air Systems International apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause as your safety and 
satisfaction are important to us.
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Air Systems’ Products Impacted by this Safety Notice include:
1) BACB-196 - The Cool-Box™
2) BACB-196LP - Low Pressure Cool-Box™
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